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Greetings in the Name of our precious Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ!  
Mission work. The month of May was another blessed one. Even though we started feeling the 
tiredness in our bodies because of all the work we’re doing, our spirits are refreshed when we look at 
all that the Lord is doing and all the doors He is opening. We had regular services in Bocsa, Filiasi, 
Timisoara and Bucharest.  
We made two trips to Ukraine (the fourth 
and fifth trips). The first was from May 12th 
to 14th and the second was from May 29th 
to June 4 th . We de l i eve red bo th 
humanitarian aid and thousands of Gospel 
booklets in Ukrainian, Russian and 
Romanian, as well as sound literature in 
Romanian, for the Romanian minority there. 
We also help brethren in Ukraine operate 
three vans there. Two of them were 
involved in an accident, when one had brake 
issues and rear ended the other. We helped 
with the repair costs and also with 
purchasing fuel, which is getting more and 
more scarce in Ukraine. We even brought 
them jerry cans with fuel from Romania. 
Please continue being in prayer for this work! The Lord is also opening doors for translation projects 
into Ukrainian and Russian and also for preaching there. We are doing everything we can to help. 
Thank you also for taking part in this work, through your support and prayers! 
We are spending a lot of time on the road now, and are making many trips. All of us are very busy. In 
May we spent a lot of money on the mission vehicles, but it was worth it. We need dependable 
transportation for all this work to be done. The fuel and travel costs are soaring, with fuel as much as 
$7.50-7.80/gal. Prices for printing materials almost doubled. This is affecting us more and more, and 
we had to spend all our emergency funds to cover the costs we had last month. Not only the work is 
affected, but the soaring prices and the high inflation is affecting us and our families, as well. Things 
are unstable all over the world, we know this. We are praying for this situation and trust our sovereign 
Lord! 
Literature work. The printing work is going great, in spite of increased costs and some equipment 
malfunctions. Aurel and Miriam are working hard in the print shop, and it looks like we will print even 
more literature than last year. We printed 10,000 Gospel booklets in Romanian in May and 10,000 more 
will be finished in June. We thank you for being part of this work through your support and prayers. 
Glory to our great God! Bro. Raul 

With bros Emanuel and George Paraschivescu, on the way 
back from Ukraine, happy that the mission was 
accomplished.

mailto:raul_enyedi@yahoo.com
http://www.harulsuveran.ro/en

